
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Big Walk and Wheel is back from Monday 20th March to 

Friday 31st March and is a UK wide event in order to encourage 

children to get cycling, scooting or even walking to school!  This 

event is organised by the walking and cycling charity Sustrans who 

are keen to help as many people as possible catch up on some much 

needed two-wheeled fun, exercise and activity. 

 

Please bring your bikes or scooters to the courtyard where they will 

be stored safely until the end of the school day. 

We will also be running our Golden Padlock competition where each 

day, a child’s bike or scooter could be chosen by the padlock to win a 

prize!  

 

For more information on The Big Walk and Wheel and how you can 

get involved please visit the website https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk. 

 

Please get involved if you can and we will hope for good, fine cycling 

weather! 

 

With regards, 

 

 

 

Mandy Joslin 

Eco Coordinator 
 

 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/

